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 5th first day of classes—Welcome Back!!! 

  Girls Basketball Practice Begins today 3-4:30 pm.  

 

 19th  Martin Luther King Day– No classes  

  

 23rd   Progress Reports out  

 

 29th   Regular School Day for Applegate Students  

*********************************** 

  Tis the season of Adverse Weather Time Again—- please be sure to watch the local- 
news channels and listen to our local radio stations for any closures or late starts.  

We have had our share of late-starts before the winter break. So please be careful out 
there. Give us a call if your student is absent so we know you are home and safe. 
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  Principal’s Message     
Happy New Year to all Applegate Families 

I hope the winter break was full of family and fun!  Hard to believe the school year is almost half 
way over. I want to send out a special thank you to Ted Iwamizu for his dedication to our sport pro-
gram these many years.  Not only did he lead our boys in two undefeated seasons this year, he gave 
countless hours over the years that have really improved our program overall.   Thanks Ted, We will 
miss you! 

Our SMART reading program is well underway, thanks to the efforts of Sandi Garoutte and her 
wonderful volunteers. It is heart-warming to see adults reading with our kids each week. In addition, 
we have also had a number of local artists volunteer in our middle school art elective the first tri-
mester. Students made masks, created beautiful watercolors and did lots of sketching. This trimester 
we will start off with Larry Sullivan and clay. Larry is a wonderful potter that will share his exper-
tise, humor and fine skills with our students. We continue to look for any crafty artists willing to 
donate a little time to add art back into our classes!! 

These are just a few of the many volunteers that work behind the scenes to bring wonderful oppor-

   

 

     Honor Roll Students for the First Trimester! 3.0 + GPA 
Heather Knowlton 3.1  Wolf Porter   3.66 
Ashley Green      3.13   Cody Rose Porter  3.7 
Brandon Moran     3.2    Zechariah Iwamizu   3.71  
Nova Rumery 3.2    McKenna Norris   3.8   
Jacqueline Hazelton 3.29    Dakota Kappen   3.9  
Randi Ann Martin   3.3    Alan Rojas    3.93 
Annique Maujean 3.3    Alison Smith   3.96    
Angelica Baraquin 3.3    Anna Watson   4.0 
Janae Badger  3.34    Jennifer Cavalier   4.0     
Forest Gobar  3.5    Ashley Heeter        4.0 
Emmett Burstein 3.5    Melody Lindorf   4.0  
Morgan Land  3.51    Shamus Murray      4.0  
AnnaLisa Hazelton 3.58    Cedar Wilkening     4.0 
Elise Blackwell 3.59              Aaron Watson        4.0 
 
Congratulations Gang!  Wonderful Job! 



               Shot Up-date Reminder 

You will probably receive a notice reminding you that your student needs 
some shots. There will be an exclusion from school date also on that notice. 
This means your student may not return to school until brought up to date 

Happy January Birthdays to 
You!....................................................................  Mitch Moran, 
Wyatt Arnsdorf, Ian Johnson, Annique Maujean,   
Dillion Hartford,  Justice Hartford,  Stephen Badger, 
Cody Wiginton,  Kiana Daniels, and  Nova Rumery 

  

We would like to thank Mrs. Garcia for all of her hard work 
putting together our Winter Program.  Good Job!!!! 
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Thanks Coach Ted! 
Applegate School has been very fortunate to have Coach Ted Iwamizu for the last 
few years. He has coached Boys Football and Boys Basketball. Being a VOLUNTEER 
COACH takes  up a lot of personal time and effort. This devotion of precious time 
to our students has done wonders. Coach Ted has been there in all aspects for our 
boys. He has gifted our boys with the ability to play and play well..  He has taught our 
boys friendship and the value of  working together and the power of team work.  

What a season for our boys!  Our Football Team went undefeated this year. Our 
Boy’s Basketball team is also undefeated. We would love to extend a hearty  Thank 
You! ,Which is not nearly enough Coach Ted!  We would like to let you know that 
you are GREATLY APPRECIATED BY ALL and will be missed!!!! 

Go Cougars!!!! 



Page 5 Applegate School  Newsletter                                  The Cougars 

   Girls Basketball will start after Winter Break 

Practice for Girls Basketball is Monday through Thurs-
days beginning on January 5th, 2009. The time of prac-
tice is 3-4:30 pm.  This is our first day back to school af-
ter Winter Break. 

If you are cleaning out drawers this winter break– I could use 
some jeans in  a size 6 and 8 . I don’t need a lot—just the best 
you have and can spare.  

Thanks, Punky 

Mrs. Kappen would like to remind all of you to keep saving the box 
tops and soup labels. School is just about half over and we need to 
get our numbers up. Since Christmas time is a big baking time– there 
should be lots of box tops to bring in. Ask your grandma or auntie 
or neighbor if they would help you save.  

Thanks!!!  Your class could win the end of the year party!!! 



            District News………….. 

The Current Flow newsletter that comes 
from our District Office will now be 
posted on our website. Due to the enor-
mous cost of production the district has 
opted to post on web instead of send 
home with each student. 

Applegate School Mission  

To provide an innovative educational experience that empowers students 

to fulfill their potential as productive citizens.  A staff dedicated to qual-

ity is key to fulfilling this mission.  

Applegate School Vision Statement 

“Building pathways toward lifelong, positive educational experiences” 

 Check us out on our web sight at www.threerivers.k12.or.us/AP                    

.. 
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